Sun. April 12th

9:00 a.m. ♥ Marvin McCarthy

11:00 a.m. St. Vital Parish & Parishioner

2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (April 12th)

	Regular Collection	Maintenance	Pay Down the
		Fund	Debt
Weekly Budget for	3,923.00	115.00	1,000.00
2015			
Contribution April 12 th	2,975.00	1285.00	198.00
	-948.00	1170.00	-802.00

SHADOW BOX PROJECT/PAY DOWN THE DEBT

A shadow box (plan of the church) is mounted on the north basement wall. For every \$100.00 you donate towards "Pay Down the Debt" your name can be applied to a square of the shadow box. The Parish Office does requires your permission for name to appear on the shadow box or your donation to remain anonymous.

Please fill out the Pledge Form (available at the back of the church), e-mail or call the parish office to indicate your intention regarding your donation.

BAPTISM PREPARATION

Parents who are asking for Baptism for their child in the Parish Community of St. Vital are required to attend a one evening preparation course. The object of this evening is to help parents appreciate the gift they are asking for their child and to be reminded of the responsibilities towards God, Church-community and their child.

The next **preparation course** will be held on **Tuesday, May 12th** at **7:30 p.m.** in the meeting room. If you have any questions or require further information, please contact the parish office.

Our Lady of the Hill K of C

Selling **Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards** at the back of the church after all masses.

Can't figure out what to make for supper? Tired of washing the dishes? Want a night out? Let us help you out.

Spaghetti Dinner Monday April 27th 5pm to 6:30pm in the church basement.

Spaghetti, home made rolls, cookies, juice, coffee and tea.

\$5 per person and children under 5 are free. (Oh my what a bargain)

All proceed go to purchase wheel chairs for those in need in the developing world. In support of the Knights of Columbus Wheel Chair Fund.

CELEBRATING THE GIFT OF FRIENDSHIP Women's Retreat

Friday, May 8 (7:00 pm) and Saturday, May 9 (9:00 am to 4:00 pm)

Debbie Doornbos and Sandra Prather

Friendship is a gift worth celebrating. To be a friend implies intimacy, honesty, support, comfort, and joy! Friends help us discover more about ourselves. They bring us closer to the heart of God. This overnight retreat will be an opportunity to celebrate with other women the many ways our various friendships have touched us and shaped our lives. *Bring a friend and receive a 10% discount*.

Private Suite: \$175.00 Commute: \$120.00

For more information and to register go to www.providencerenewal.ca or call 780-701-1854.

The **10th Annual Faith, Fitness & Fun Run/Walk** takes place May 23, 2015 on the grounds of Newman Theological College & St. Joseph Seminary located at 10012-84 St.

To register, please visit <u>www.events.runningroom.com</u>. Registration fee includes T-shirt, hospitality, prizes & fun.

For more information about this event visit http://www.caedm.ca/funrun, email FunRun@caedm.ca or contact Joan at 780-469-1010, ext. 2260

ISRAEL 2015 WITH ARCHBISHOP RICHARD SMITH: Archbishop Smith is leading a 14-day pilgrimage to the Holy Land beginning on November 21, 2015, and he invites all interested parishioners to join him. This promises to be an unforgettable journey with our spiritual shepherd. Highlights include Bethlehem, Nazareth, Cana, Sea of Galilee, Mount of Beatitudes, Jerusalem, Gethsemane and much more. Price of \$4,880 (based on double occupancy) includes return airfare, most meals, hotel, all local transportation, all entrance fees and taxes (gratuities extra). Contact Jackie Abello at (780)-229-4171 or 1-800-661-2454 or Jackie A@UniglobeOne.com or pilgrimage coordinator Christine Foisy-Erickson at cferickson2@gmail.com

The Friar's Ball: will be held on Friday, May 1, 2015 at the Westin Hotel in Edmonton. This evening of fun and fellowship is one of the top social events of the year attended by over 450 people annually. This event includes a dinner, dance and both live & silent auctions. To date, the Friars Gala has raised over \$1 million and the net proceeds have been shared between the Catholic Archdiocese of Edmonton and the Catholic Ukrainian Eparchy of Edmonton. For more info or tickets, please contact Anna Jaremko at AJaremko@caedm.ca or (780) 469-1010 Ext. 2263